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Friday 28th February 2020 

Coming up next week: 

Monday: 

Academy Council 

Tuesday:  

Onyx Class Assembly at 

2:45pm 

Thursday: 

World Book Day 

Friday: 

Inter House Spelling 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to the start of Spring Term 4! 

I am pleased to share that the children have 

settled really well since coming back into 

school after the holiday.  

They were particularly sensible during our whole school 

evacuation drill on Tuesday and should all now be able to tell 

you where we relocate to in an emergency. 

Do make sure you check our class web pages which detail what 

they will be learning this term. Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

 

 

Some excellent writing 

from one our Reception 

aged pupils in Jade 

Class who was keen to 

share what they had 

been up to in the half-

term break. 

Any other business: 

World Book Day is next 

Thursday! 

Your child can come to school 

dressed as a character from a 

book and / or bring in their 

favourite book with them. 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

This week Amethyst 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 99.56% 

Attendance overall is 

95.94% 

Pupils in Amethyst Class 

have been deepening their 

understanding of            

mathematics whilst working 

with Mr Corsham, Humphry 

Barnikel. Some tricky      

calculations! 

 

Pupils in Opal Class rehearsing 

their weather forecast 

presentations. 

I love the fact that pupils in Garnet 

Class have already learned so much 

about Beau Nash and his influence on 

the city of Bath. These two pupils were 

so proud of their work! 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is  

58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 In Onyx Class, the children 

have been learning what it 

meant to be evacuated during 

World War II and what this 

would have been like for a 

child their age.  

 

 

On Monday this week 

our Year 4, 5 and 6 

pupils were treated to a 

performance of ‘Don’t 

pick me Miss!’ from the 

Wiltshire Music Centre. 

Through drama and 

music pupils learned 

more about maths and 

online safety.  

More cross curricular 

use of mathematics 

from pupils in Crystal 

Class. This time  they 

have been recapping 

how to use and read 

Roman Numerals 

which links perfectly 

to their learning about 

historical Corsham. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views

